
Angelou Class News
What we are learning...

Our learning this half term turns to discovering ancient 
mysteries from around the world. In geography, we will be 
learning all about rivers and how they have shaped different 
landscapes both here in the UK and in North America. In 
history, we are exploring Ancient Egypt. We will be learning 
about Tutankhamun, Howard Carter, Lord Carnarvan and life in 
Ancient Egyptian society.
Science: We have lots of exciting science to investigate this half 
term. During science week we will be exploring the discovery of 
penicillin. 
Maths: Our maths learning this half term will involve new topics 
including decimals, fractions, percentages and measurement. 
English: We are continuing to explore a range of texts for our 
guided and independent comprehensions.  Our writing will 
include an informational text all about healthy living, a recount 
from the perspective of Howard Carter and a diary entry, from 
the perspective of the main character in our class book. 
RE: In RE we will be exploring the question ‘what do religions 
say to us when life gets hard?’ 

Our Christian values this term 
is perseverance.

Diary dates…
World book day: 2nd March
Open classroom: 3rd March

Parents evening: 7th and 
9th March

Science week: 13th-17th 
March

Year 6 residential:  29th-31st 
March 



Children need to come to school in their P.E. kits every 
Monday and Thursday.

Children need to practise their times tables every week, 
through Times Tables Rockstars. I cannot stress enough how 
important fluency in these key facts are for the new year 6 
maths learning. 

Please encourage your child to read at
home. Reading for 20 minutes a day exposes children to 1.2 
million words over a year, and supports all areas of children’s 
learning.

I will be setting the spelling lists for the children on Sunday 
mornings and they expire just before school on Fridays. It is 
an expectation that your children access Spelling Shed at 
least twice a week, there are lots of fun interactive games for 
them to be having a go at that will also help boost their 
writing capabilities. 

Angelou Class News
Information...

To help fully prepare the 
children for their SAT 

exams, SATs booster club 
will be running every 

Wednesday, after school. 

If you ever have any 
queries or questions 

please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch at: 

e.priory@kf.starmat.uk


